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Subject:    Motorcycle Crash Update – Victim’s Name Released  
 

MEDIA RELEASE 
 

The Oshkosh Police Department, in conjunction with the Winnebago County Coroner’s Office, is confirming the name 
of the person that was killed in a motorcycle crash that occurred on Saturday, August 22, 2015 at about 10:45 PM.      
 
Darwin P. Grignon, 49 years old from Omro, was killed when his motorcycle struck a curb and a light pole in the first 
block of N. Main St. while he was travelling north on N. Main St.  Grignon was transported to Theda Clark Hospital by 
the Oshkosh Fire Department and was pronounced dead after arriving at the hospital.     
 
Toxicology tests are not yet available and the cause of the crash is still under investigation.     
 
The Oshkosh Police Department and Winnebago County Coroner’s Office extend their sincere condolences to the 
family of Darwin.    
 
No further information is being released at this time. 
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